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Monday, April 17, 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am writing to you to confirm that Church Stretton School will be closed on Monday 8th May following the 
announcement of an additional Bank holiday in honour of the coronation of His Majesty King Charles III.  

The bank holiday will fall on Monday 8 May, following the Coronation on Saturday 6 May, this will be an 
opportunity for families and communities across the country to come together to celebrate. 

Kind regards, 
 
John Parr 
Headteacher 
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